
May 16, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members this is Principal Robert Florio with your 
weekly update: 

• Thank you, parents, students and staff that showed, up this past Saturday to take the 
Biology EOC. We had 284 students show up to take the test in an incredible atmosphere 
for success – catered breakfast – review with their teachers and a swag bag parting gift  

o A great effort by everyone involved – we can and will reach our goals by working 
together! Together We Will Rise! 

• There has been a slight adjustment made to Senior Exams – please see updated senior 
exam schedule on our school’s website. Underclassmen exam schedule is also posted on 
our website 

• Graduation is June 2 at 6:30 pm Tropicana Field. All guests are required to have a ticket 
and a specific seat per MLB and Tampa Bay Rays rules. Tickets can be selected starting 
on Monday May 17 at 6 pm through our Seniors Microsoft TEAMS page. Students will 
need to have their R2D2 number to register for tickets and click on the specific link for 
our school which will take them to a reservation page  

o Tickets will be reserved in groupings of 8, 6, 4 and 2. Those needing more tickets 
will have an option on the form to request more. Additional seats may be given 
out after the initial round of reservations so we can assure all students and their 
families get reserved tickets 

• We are in the middle of FSA/EOC/AICE and AP testing- It is important that all students 
show up and take their scheduled test in subjects: ELA, US History, Biology, Geometry 
and Algebra. We have tested for ELA Reading and Writing, US History and Biology – we 
will be having those students who missed make up those tests as we go  

o Algebra EOC will start this week 
o Please see our testing schedule for all FSA/EOC/AICE and AP testing on our 

school’s website 
o Any questions about testing should be directed to Ms. Jennifer Kilingsworth via 

email at: 
o killingsworthje@pcsb.org 

• Senior and underclassmen exams are posted on our school’s website. Last day for 
seniors in June 2nd and for underclassmen June 9 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high 
spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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